
Dear Parents and Guardians,
 
Thank you so much for all of your
support to make the Holiday Party
a wonderful success! The students
were so excited to show you their
dance they had been practicing so
hard on and were so happy to see
you there!

Students have been working on
subtraction these last two weeks
and are steadily improving their
understanding of it. 
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Math

This month, students focused on
“Imaginative Play and Creativity”. The first
week, we worked on Dress Up and Role
Play by choosing a store they wanted to do
and making items to sell, creating their
own wallets and taking turns being the
customer and vendor. We also worked on
Sensory Play this week by making Holiday
Cards with paint and shaving cream!



Students worked very hard at
learning the ~at Family CVC
words!

Language Arts

Important 
Dates

Friday, December 13th -
End of Fall Term
December 16th - January
6th - Winter Holiday
Tuesday, January 7th - First
Day of Winter Term

Have a Happy
Holiday!!


